
COUNCIL – 28 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Cllr Joe Thomas to ask Cllr Tim Hoskin, 

the Executive Member for Environmental 

Sustainability 

Over the Winter period, residents have been reporting to me an 

uptick in dog fouling in our villages. Could the Executive Member 

for Environmental Sustainability confirm to me the number of 

reports of dog fouling in the Watton-at-Stone ward to East Herts 

District Council for the month of December 2023 compared to the 

month of December 2022 (following the ward boundary as of May 

2023)?  

 


